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Harrison Utilities         
N8722 Lake Park Rd               
Menasha, WI 54952         
(920) 989-1062 Option 1         
       
December 2, 2024 
 
Davel Engineering 
Attn: Tim Wittmann 
1164 Province Terrace 
Menasha, WI 54952 
 
Via Email to: Tim Wittmann, Davel Engineering (tim@davel.pro) 
 
Re: Sanitary Sewer & Watermain Permit for the Sandhill Landing Development   
 
Mr. Wittman, 
 
This letter is to inform you that Harrison Utilities has approved the Sanitary Sewer & Watermain 
plans for the Sandhill Landing development reviewed by Martenson & Eisele Inc. The Sanitary 
Sewer Extension request was approved by the Neenah-Menasha Sewerage Commission on 
November 26, 2024. 
 
Attached you will find the Sanitary Sewer & Watermain Permit from Harrison Utilities on the 
project. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Harrison Utilities at 920-989-
1062x1, or email me at bbarlow@harrisonutilites.org 
 
Best Regards,  
 

Brandon Barlow  
Utilities Office Manager 
 
CC:  

Corey Gordon, City of Menasha (cgordon@menashawi.gov) 
Chad Pelishek, Village of Harrison (cpelishek@harrison-wi.org) 
Tom Van Zeeland, Harrison Utilities (tvanzeeland@harrisonutilities.org) 
Jeffrey Schultz, Martenson & Eisele (jeffs@martenson-eisele.com) 
Mary Jo Miller, Martenson & Eisele (maryjom@martenson-eisele.com) 
 
 

 
 







 

 

November 12, 2024 
 
 
Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager 
Village of Harrison 
W5298 STH 114 
Menasha, WI  54952 
 
RE: Sandhill Landing Subdivision, City of Menasha 
 
Dear Chad: 
 

Sandhill Landing Subdivision includes sanitary sewer and water utilities to serve 22 proposed 
lots in the City of Menasha.  We have reviewed the attached revised plans dated November 5, 
2024 submitted by Davel Engineering per the Village of Harrison Utility requirements. The 
revised plans now meet the Village of Harrison requirements and therefore, we recommend 
approval. 
 
If you have questions or need any additional information, please email or call me at 
maryjom@martenson-eisele.com or (920) 731-0381.  Thank you.   

 
Sincerely, 
 
Martenson & Eisele, Inc. 
 

Mary Jo Miller 

 
Mary Jo Miller, P.E. 
Review Engineer, Harrison Utilities 
 
C:  Tim Wittmann, Davel Engineering 
      Tom VanZeeland, Harrison Utilities 
      Brandon Barlow, Harrison Utilities 
      Josh Sherman, Village of Harrison Planning Dept. 
      Jeff Schultz, Martenson & Eisele, Inc.      

mailto:maryjom@martenson-eisele.com
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